
From: Daniel Farb <farbdaniel@gmail.com> 
Sent: May 2, 2023 10:43 AM 
To: Mathyssen, Lindsay - M.P. <Lindsay.Mathyssen@parl.gc.ca> 
Subject: #TaxFreeTherapy Update Video 

Dear Honourable MP Mathyssen, 

Firstly, thank you for your efforts thus far in helping to address the issue of the 
inequitable treatment of psychotherapists and mental health counsellors having to 
charge HST/GST on psychotherapy services. 

I made this video summarizing the issue that I wanted to share with you, in case it is 
helpful in moving your bill forward in any 
way: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=19O53kbuHQw 

Again, thank you so much for your efforts to advocate for the mental health needs of 
Canadians. 

Sincerely, 

-- 

Daniel Farb, MEd, RP 

Daniel Farb Psychotherapy Services 

www.danielfarb.com 

647-201-9161 

This message (including any attachments) may contain confidential, proprietary, privileged and/or private 
information. The information is intended to be for the use of the individual or entity designated above. If 
you are not the intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender immediately, and delete the 
message and any attachments. Any disclosure, reproduction, distribution or other use of this message or 
any attachments by an individual or entity other than the intended recipient is prohibited. 

 
-- 
Daniel Farb, MEd, RP 
Daniel Farb Psychotherapy Services 
www.danielfarb.com 
647-201-9161 
 


